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C12001

REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION OR INTERPRETATION

Date:  __2/28/2012________________________

Requester Name:  ___Marc Spitzenberger___________________________________________________

Company: ___Quorum Business Solutions__________________________________________________

Phone, Fax, E-mail: _(214) 640 – 4862, marc_spitzenberger@qbsol.com__________________________

NAESB Standard Number:  _4.3.58, 4.3.68, 4.3.73, 4.3.74, 4.1.33 and 4.3.101___

Clarification or interpretation request:

The NAESB standards allow the use of additional fields to be used for informational purposes or to control population of other fields (per standards 4.3.58, 4.3.68, 4.3.73, 4.3.74, 4.1.33 and 4.3.101). Please clarify the appropriate labeling of the additional fields to make them distinguishable from the standardized NAESB data elements and the appropriate placement on the screens and forms in relation to the standardized NAESB data elements. 

Possible interpretations or clarifications, if known:

Additional informational fields should have unique labels that are different from the standardized NAESB data elements Business Names or Abbreviations to distinguish them. This satisfies the standard 4.3.73, which states “If the Transportation Service Provider elects to place such data fields in an order outside of the standardized order, the labels for these data fields should be distinguishable through visual cues from the labels of data elements in the standardized order.” 

Fields that are informational which are used to control population of a standardized NAESB data element can be placed before the field.

Fields that are informational but not used to control the population of a standardized NAESB data element should be placed after the standardized NAESB data elements in the related data grouping, generally to the right or below the standardized NAESB data elements.

This form is to be submitted to the NAESB office, both in electronic and written form.


